
WE ARE BECOMING:
ROOTED. RELATIONAL. REFLECTIVE.

It’s officially fall and time for fall break! As
schools take a few days off, we hope you
enjoy your break. Remember that MVS will
not meet this Wednesday, October 8.

Next Wednesday, October 15, MVS will be
on the road. Please arrive by 6:00pm. We
should return around 8:00pm. We will visit
the Shiver’s and enjoy a great atmosphere
for our Bible study around the fire pit.
Dinner will be hot dogs(roasted over the
fire), chips and dessert. Bring a lawn chair
and remind your parents about the adjusted
schedule. 

Next Sunday at 7:00pm Carter‘s small group
returns for high school juniors, seniors and
young adults at 7:00pm at the parsonage. 

Youth Arts Team with Lisa begins this
Sunday, October 12, at 4:00pm in the choir
suite. 

Mark your calendar for the MVS fall retreat
in Gatlinburg, November 21-23. It is a great
weekend of hanging out, activities, food, and
Bible Study. Reserve your spot with a $50
deposit due by October 29.

10/8: No MVS Wednesday
activities due to fall break. Enjoy!
10/12: Bible study  9:30am   
Worship Service 10:45am     
Youth Arts Team 4:00pm  
Carter’s Small Group 7:00pm           
10/15: MVS Wednesday on the
road. Meet at 6:00pm to go to
the Shiver’s till about 8:00pm.         

10/19: Bible Study 9:30am       
Worship Service 10:45am                 
Youth Arts Team 4:00pm        
Carter’s Small Group 7:00pm
10/22: MVS Wednesday Dinner at
6:15pm followed by activities and
Bible study.
11/1: MVBC mobile food pantry
11/21-23: MVS fall retreat in
Gatlinburg. $50 deposit due now.

Fall Retreat - Gatlinburg
November 21-23

$50 deposit due 10/29

 October 8 - 15CURRENT HAPPENINGS

FUTURE HAPPENINGS

Chris Gilliland (Youth Pastor):
chris@montevistamaryville.com

Carter Harris (Intern):
carter@montevistamaryville.com

CONTACT


